UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION K

SAM NUNN ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER
61 FORSYTH STREET SW SUITE 23786
ATLANTA, GECRGIA 30303-8531

December 15, 2004

Mr. J. Morris Brown

Vice President - Operations

United States Enrichment Corporation
Twe Democracy Center

6903 Rockledge Drive

Bethesda, MD 20817

SUBJECT:  PUBLIC MEETING SUMMARY (LICENSEE PERFORMANCE REVIEW)
PADUCAH GASEQCUS DIFFUSION PLANT - DOCKET NO. 70-7001

Dear Mr. Brown:

This letter refers to the public mesting conducted on December 13, 2004, to discuss our review
of your performance in conducting NRC-ceriified activities at the Paducah Gaseous Diffusion
Plant. Your performance was evaluated in the areas of safety operations, radiological controls,
facility support, and licensing activities covering the period from January 1, 2003 to

September 25, 2004. The mesting also afforded you the opportunity to provide feedback to the
NRC regarding your self assessment and perception of the NRC petformance review. The
meeting was beneficial and provided the NRC with an acceptable level of confidence regarding
your plans to address those areas identified as needing improvement.

The names of participating attendees at the meeting and a copy of the presentations are
enclosed.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its
enclosure will be available electronically for pubtic inspection in the NRC Public Document
Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's Agency wide
Document Access and Management System (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.htmi (the Public Electronic Reading Room).

Please note that on October 25, 2004, the NRC terminated public access to ADAMS and
initiated an additional security review of publicly available documents to ensure that potentially
sensitive information is removed from the ADAMS database accessible through the NRC's web
site. Interested members of the public may obtain copies of the referenced documents for
review and/or copying by contacting the Public Document Room pending resumption of pubtic
access to ADAMS. The NRC Public Documents Room is located at NRC Headquarters in
Rockville, MD, and can be contacted at (800) 397-4209.



USEC - Paducah 2

Should you have an questions concerning this letter, please contact me at 404-562-4731.

Enclosures:

cc w/encl:

Sincerely,

Jay L. Henson, Chief
Fuel Facility inspection Branch 2
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection

1. List of Participating Attendees
2. NRC Presentation
3. USEC - Paducah Presentation

R. B. Starkey, Paducah General Manager

S. R. Cowne, Paducah Regulatory Affairs Manager

P. D. Musser, Portsmouth General Manager

S. A. Toelle, Director, Nuciear Regulatory Affairs, USEG
Paducah Resident inspector Office

R. M. DeVault, Regulatory Oversight Manager, DOE

G. A. Bazzell, Paducah Facility Representative, DOE
Janice H. Jasper, State Liaison Officer



